
From: Amanda Schueler [mailto:amanda.schueler@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 10:46 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

Dear Mayor and Commissioners, 

I urge you to ban all fossil fuel infrastructure in Portland. Here are the specifics of my request: 
1.Enact a full ban on all new fossil fuel terminals, large or small. An exception for new facilities 
that are 5 million gallons or less is unnecessary. The City’s code changes should not allow more 
unit trains of dangerous fossil fuels like Bakken crude oil. 
2. Strengthen restrictions on expansions allowed at existing terminals through adding binding 
limits as well as criteria for safety and climate impacts in the City’s non-conforming use review 
process. 
3. Prevent any aggregate increase in fossil fuel infrastructure in Portland. 

I want Portland to continue to be a leader in protecting our precious planet. Fossil fuels must stay 
in the ground if we hope to slow and reverse the cataclysmic effects of climate change. I urge 
you to be a Protector! 

From: Amanda Schueler  
Email: amanda.schueler@gmail.com  
Address: 4210 NE Skidmore St., Portland, Oregon, 97218  

 


